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The House Budget Committee continues to lead on sounding the fiscal alarm bells and putting 
out concrete policy solutions to tackling the rising debt by addressing unsustainable spending, 
while keeping inflation in check. I commend the Committee and its chairman, Jody Arrington, 
for showing the American people that where there is a will, there is a way. This budget continues 
a critical conversation about building pathways for a more sustainable fiscal future and a more 
prosperous economy.  

– Romina Boccia, Director of Budget and Entitlement Policy, the Cato Institute. 

 


